
Medway Submission Draft Core Strategy    
(2006-2028) 

Notice of Withdrawal 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012, Regulation 27 

 
In accordance with the requirements of Regulation 27 of the Town and 
Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, Medway 
Council hereby gives formal notice of the withdrawal of the Medway 
Submission Draft Core Strategy (2012). 
 
The decision to withdraw the Medway Submission Draft Core Strategy was 
taken on the 21st November 2013. The withdrawal was made under the 
provisions of Section 22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 
2004 (as amended) which provides for a local planning authority to withdraw a 
local development document at any time up to its adoption. 
 
Following withdrawal of the Core Strategy, the Council will commence work 
on a new Medway Local Plan. 
 
Any questions regarding the withdrawal of the Core Strategy or the next steps 
should be directed to: 
 
Development Policy & Engagement Team 
Medway Council 
Gun Wharf 
Dock Road 
Chatham 
Kent 
ME4 4TR 
  
Tel:  01634 331629 
  
email: ldf@medway.gov.uk   
 
 


